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Committee on Pedestrian Traffic Safety City Council Meeting
September 24, 2015

DIRECT TO COMMITTEE OVER RIDE

Michael R. Zafewski Alderman, 23rd Ward

ORDERED That the Commissioner of Transportation is hereby Authorized and directed

to give consideration to the extension of a residential permit parking zone# 115. From 63rd

Street at Nashville to the north side of 64th Street at Nashville Ave. up to and including 6600 W.

64th Street and 6558 W. 64th St. (both sides of Nashville).
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